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Comment - I strongly favor Medicaid Expansion in Virginia! So many of the working poor have no 
access to health care. We all pay federal taxes, so all states should opt in for the benefits to their 
residents. And I will benefit, even though I am not eligible for Medicaid, since my bills will not be 
increased (as much) to cover medical care for the poor who use emergency rooms rather than lower-
cost options.
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